November 6, 2023

A meeting of the Police Committee of the Village of Arthur, IL, was held on Monday, November 6, 2023. Committee Member Isai Gutierrez called the meeting to order at 6:30 P.M. Roll call was answered by Committee Member Rod Randall. Village Trustees, Jim Fleming, Matt Bernius, Michael Hilgenberg, and Christy Miller were present. Committee Member Dave Tiffan arrived after roll call. Chief Michael Goodman was also present. No Public Comment was heard. There was no unfinished business.

Committee Member, Gutierrez, called on Chief Goodman to present information, under New Business Item 1, Review of new Police Body Camera Policy. Goodman presented information regarding the proposed Standard 21, Body Worn Video Recording (BWV), a new policy for the police department to be added to the Department's policy and procedures handbook. Discussion followed regarding clarification of the policy.

Committee Member Gutierrez asked the Committee Members if there was any general discussion, and there was none at this time.

Committee Chairman Tiffan made a motion to adjourn; Randall seconded. Committee Member, Gutierrez adjourned the meeting at 6;54,P.M.

Police Committee Chair

ATTEST Mchaels Godman

Chief of Police